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209 Lambourn Drive, Allestree, Derby DE22 2UR
Offers Around £335,000 Freehold



• Family Detached Property - No Chain Involved

• Ecclesbourne School Catchment Area

• Located Between Darley Park & Allestree Park

• Two Reception Rooms

• Fitted Kitchen

• Four Bedrooms, Fitted Family Bathroom

• Private Enclosed Garden

• Generous Driveway

• Detached Garage

• Council Tax Band D

ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL CATCHMENT AREA - Highly appealing four bedroom family detached

property with garage located off Duffield Road with easy access to Allestree Park and Darley Park.

The Location
The property is located within walking distance of Allestree Park. The position is convenient for the City

centre and local amenities including the noted Park Farm shopping centre and excellent local schools

at both Primary and Secondary levels ( within Ecclesbourne School Catchment Area ). The property

itself is situated close to regular bus services and is within walking distance of the noted Park Lane

Surgery.

Local recreational facilities include Woodlands Tennis Club, Allestree Park and Markeaton Park also

having a boating and fishing lake, together with Kedleston Golf Course. Darley Park, which is situated

close by, offers walks along the River Derwent, café and a spectacular weir with a first class gourmet

restaurant known as Darley's.

Excellent transport links are close by with fast access onto the A6, A38, A50 and A52 leading to the M1

motorway. The location is also convenient for Rolls-Royce, University of Derby, Royal Derby hospital,

Pride Park and Toyota

The Accommodation

Ground Floor

Porch
5'10" x 4'4" (1.80 x 1.33)

With double glazed entrance door, quarry tiled flooring, coat hangers and glazed internal door

opening into the hallway.

Hallway
13'10" x 5'8" (4.22 x 1.75)

With radiator.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Cloakroom
6'3" x 2'5" (1.93 x 0.75)

With WC, wash basin, radiator, tiled splash-backs, double

glazed obscure window and internal panelled door.

Extended Lounge
18'1" x 14'0" (5.53 x 4.28)

With feature fireplace with surrounds and inset Living Flame

gas fire and raised hearth, coving to ceiling, radiator, double

glazed bay window with aspect to the front, TV point and

glazed internal door.

Dining Room
12'5" x 11'6" (3.79 x 3.51)

With radiator, double glazed sliding patio door leading to

the conservatory and glazed internal door giving access to

the impressive kitchen.

Double Glazed Conservatory
9'5" x 9'3" (2.89 x 2.84)

With tiled flooring, ceiling light/fan and double glazed sliding

doors giving access to the garden.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Fitted Kitchen
12'2" x 8'3" (3.73 x 2.53)

With single stainless steel sink unit with mixer tap, base units

with drawer and cupboard fronts, attractive limestone tiled

splash-backs, wall and base fitted units with matching

worktops, built-in stainless steel four ring gas hob with

stainless steel extractor hood over, built-in stainless steel

electric fan assisted oven, concealed microwave cupboard,

plumbing for automatic washing machine and space for

fridge/freezer. Concealed worktop lights, spotlights to

ceiling, double glazed window to rear overlooking the

private rear garden, double glazed side access door and

glazed door giving access to the hallway.

First Floor

Landing
With built-in cupboard and access to the roof space with ladder, light, boarded providing storage and

Ideal boiler fitted Feb 2022 see vendor for details.

Bedroom One
13'2" x 11'8" (4.02 x 3.57)

With fitted wardrobes, radiator, coving to ceiling, double

glazed window with aspect to the front and internal

panelled door.

Shower Enclosure
With shower, fully tiled walls , tray and light/extractor fan.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Two
11'8" x 9'1" (3.56 x 2.79)

With fitted wardrobes with cupboards above, radiator,

coving to ceiling, double glazed window with aspect to the

rear and internal panelled door.

Bedroom Three
9'10" x 8'5" (3.01 x 2.59)

With built -in wardrobe, radiator, coving to ceiling, double

glazed window with aspect to the front and internal

panelled door.

Bedroom Four
8'5" x 6'7" (2.59 x 2.03)

With radiator, double glazed window with aspect to the rear

and internal panelled door.

Family Bathroom
6'3" x 5'6" (1.93 x 1.68)

Comprising bath with electric shower over, pedestal wash

hand basin, low level WC, fully tiled walls, radiator, wall

mounted mirrored medicine cabinet, double glazed obscure

window to side and internal panelled door.

Front Garden
The property is set well back behind a deep grass verge with attractive trees and a lawned fore

garden. The front garden also offers car standing spaces.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Private Rear Garden
Being of a major asset to the sale of this particular property

is its private, not directly overlooked enclosed rear garden,

laid to lawn with sun patio, shrubs, flower beds and is fully

enclosed with side access gate and timber shed.

Driveway
To the front and side of the property is a tarmac driveway providing car standing spaces and leads to

a detached garage.

Detached Garage
With concrete flooring and up and over metal front door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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